
To the Legislative Assembly of Ontario

Whereas in Ontario, Line 9 travels through densely populated areas; crossing farmlands and rivers which flow into 
the Great Lakes and which provide 80% of the drinking water for Ontario's residents

Whereas Ontario's water resources provides for municipal, industrial and agricultural use and is a
fundamental part of Ontario's economy

Whereas recent weakened federal oversight limits reviews of oil pipelines to only 2 years duration in the absence of 
scientific evidence to prove this time frame is reasonable to assess all known risks

Whereas the Province has the mandate to protect source water, environment and economy

Whereas a document filed with the National Energy Board, shows that Enbridge Inc. plans to apply to change what 
the pipeline can carry, from conventional oil to diluted bitumen, and dramatically expand the amount of oil carried 
by the pipeline

Whereas citizens do not want Ontario to be a passive conduit of tar sands oil for export, forced to accept all of the 
environmental and economic risks of this project with little reward

We the undersigned residents of the Province of Ontario call upon the Legislative Assembly of Ontario to initiate a 
formal review of the Line 9 reversal project.
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